
Condolence Message 

 

Dear family members,  

We are deeply saddened about the untimely and unfortunate demise 

of Ms. Jolly Madhu, Section Officer, who was an invaluable member of Coir 

Board. On behalf ofMinistry of MSME, we would like to extend our heartfelt 

condolences to you and your family during this difficult time. 

Ms. Jolly Madhu was a dedicated and hardworking individual who 

had contributed significantly to our organization.  

Please accept our sincerest sympathies and support. May Ms. Jolly 

Madhu’ssoul rest in peace.  
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